
TOWN OF FULTON 
PUBLIC HEARING 

Tuesday, February 11, 2025 @ 6:00 p.m. 
Fulton Town Hall 

2738 W. Fulton Center Drive, Edgerton 
 
 

The Town has received an application for a conditional use permit (CUP) 
pursuant to Ordinance 425-3-2K, a 29.4 +/--acre parcel in the NE ¼ of the 

NW¼ of Sec. 7 of Fulton Township from Frogg, LLC (Robert Morrison, JR), for parcel 6-6-50.1, located at 
6307 W State Rd., Edgerton, WI. They are requesting a CUP for operation of a 

automobile salvage yard.  There is a current CUP on file, they are requesting an amendment to include 
the proposed rezone of parcel from RRS to SU, enlarging the current parcel by 2.5 acres +/-.  This matter 

will be considered by the 
Planning and Zoning Commission on Tuesday, February 11, 2025 @ 6:00 p.m. 

 
 

Laura Siclovan – Clerk 

 

Please publish 2 times: January 16, 2025 and January 23, 2025 

 


